SEPULVEDA WILDLIFE RESERVE
STEERING COMMITTEE MINUTES

JUNE 18, 1991

Steering Committee Meeting was held at Valley
Region Headguarters on Tuesday, June 18, 1991
at 7:00pm.

The steering committee was made aware of the
Regional Water Quality Control Board's reguest
for an amendment to the Lake Management plan
due to the proposed charges in delivery amounts
and residency time, and will review the depart-
ment's request for a2 NPDES permit after the
amendment is submitted.

Steve Hartman, California Native Plant Society,
suggested the Department of Recreation and Parks
establish a selective weed eradication program
in the riparian corridor running east to west
adjacent to Hjelte Fields.

4 vegetation plan was requested for the Wildlife
Lake showing areas to be planted with emergent
vegetation and their types.

The Department has been requested to continue to
irrigate the oaks on the slope of Burbank
Boulevard; San Fernando section of the Wildlife
Reserve.

The California Native Plant Society regquests that
the Department of Recreation and Parks remove the
Arundo from Bull Creek.

The steering committes members regquest that the
Department of Recreation and Parks provide them
with a copy of the original contract dealing with
construction of the Wildlife Reserve,

Attached is a copy of the people attending this
meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm.




